June 2009

          HelloMembers,

Website: Our Chapter’s Website has a Webmaster. Barry Keippel is the person who will maintain our website. If you every have anything newsworthy to add, please email Barry atwi11webmaster@davfrat.org. Our address is still.

www.davmembersportal.org/chapters/wi/11.

Sickness:Our Chaplain Roger Immel has been hospitalized.

State Convention: State Convention was held from June 12 - June 13 at thePaper Valley Hotel in Appleton. We had 3 delegates attend this year. Your adjutant Cindy Holzman received the Rigley Outstanding Adjutant of the Year Award. Visit the Department website after July 6th for a list of our new Department officers. More information from the convention will be presented at the July meeting.

DAV Day at the Ballpark:On July 12, 2009, DAV at the ballpark will be held at Miller Park. The game starts at 1:05pm. If someone is interested in a ride to Miller Park, please call me. I do not have tickets for you, butI can provide a ride down.

Chapter Picnic:The tenative date for the Chapter picnic is August 15th. Call me or check out the Chapter website for a final date and time. Information will also be provided at the July meeting.

The American Veterans Disabledfor Life Memorial: This memorial will be constructed in Washington D.C. as soon as the designated funds have been raised. The total cost will be $16.7 million. If you are interested in donating or just learning more you can look on the website:www.avdlm.org. 

.Newsletter Mailings: Newsletters will now be mailed on an every other month basis. This decision was made by the chapter to help decrease expenses. The next newsletter will be sent in June, August, October, December, February, April. 

Forget-Me-Not Drive: Our annual drive will be held on August 7th in the City of Fond Du Lac and August 28th at Mercury Marine in Fond Du Lac. Plan on assisting with the drive, it only takes a few hours out of your day to help support the chapter that supports you!!!! Sign up will be at the July meeting.

 I am still here. Due to personal matters our new adjutant has resigned, so I will continue as your chapter adjutant. If you are interested in managing finances and/or paperwork, PLEASE contact me, so I can spend the year training you to replace me.
Your Adjutant again,

                           Cynthia M. Holzman

